
 

 

 

 

SARS: PSA calls for inputs for upcoming salary 

negotiations for 2023/24-financial year 
 

Members are aware that parties entered into a single-term agreement during last year’s wage 

negotiations, which lapses on 31 March 2023. The new round of negotiations for the 2023/24-financial 

year is about to commence. The PSA, as a mandate-driven Union, invites members at SARS to submit 

inputs or proposals by 6 February 2023. 

 

The PSA National Branch conducted a series of members’ meetings as part of preparation for the next 

round of negotiations and has started receiving inputs from members. The PSA understands that some 

members may have missed these meetings and it will not be proper to continue with the consolidation of 

demands without affording them an opportunity to submit proposals. The submission of inputs is in terms 

of section 29(3) of the PSA Statute, which provides that the Branch must identify matters of mutual 

interest for negotiation purposes in the relevant bargaining forum.  

 

Inputs can be submitted to the following persons:   

 

• Eastern Cape: Marius van Deventer and Alvernia Lee 

• Limpopo: Thendo Tshidavhu  

• North West: Thabiso Matle  

• Northern Cape: Jenny Calvert  

• Gauteng North: Herman Ras  

 

Full-Time Shop Stewards   

• Gauteng South and Mpumalanga: Dalinda Swart  

• Free State and Northern Cape: Pieter Terblanche  

• Gauteng and Limpopo: Mushiyeni Montja  

• Gauteng North and Central: Chantale Bester  

• Western Cape: Isabel Pretorius  

• Gauteng South and North West: Nkosingiphile Mdlalose  

• KwaZulu-Natal: Sithembile Ngcobo 

 

Alternatively, members can send their inputs for demands to the PSA Chief Negotiator, Stefan Viljoen, at  

Stefan.viljoen@psa.co.za. 
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Members are advised to contact the FTSS if a PSA membership fee does not reflect on their pay slips for 

the necessary amendments to be done. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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